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The Redistribution Secretariat 

The Australian Electoral Commission  

GPO Box 9867  

MELBOURNE VIC 8060  

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

We wish to commend the augmented Electoral Commission on its attention to the 

communities of interest as currently represented in northern Victoria. They are also 

commended for not removing one regional voice in Federal Parliament.  

 

In relation to the remaining rural east section of the Shire of Moira that is not currently part of 

the electorate of Murray, it would make sense to include the small communities totalling 

approximately 800 people in the electorate of Murray in line with their community of interest 

links with the township of Yarrawonga. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Sharman Stone Federal Member for Murray  

Adrian Falsetta, Shepparton Liberal Party Branch President  

William Parsons, Chairman Murray Federal Electorate Conference 
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